
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
For Immediate Release – October 18, 2022 
 

 

N. Beltline Drive Closure  
Planned on Tuesday, October 25, 2022 

 
Media Contacts: 
Amanda Pope – Marketing, Communications & Municipal Services Director  
843-665-3113 or apope@cityofflorence.com  
 
FLORENCE, SC –   As information, the City of Florence has learned that a portion of North 
Beltline Drive will be closed to complete a water tap installation for the new Caliber Carwash 
beginning on Tuesday, October 25th at 9:00 p.m. until 6:00 a.m. on Wednesday, October 
26th.  

Kirven Construction received a permit from the South Carolina Department of Transportation 
(SCDOT) to complete the utility work. Should the contractor need additional time for the 
installation, the SCDOT permit allows for a second closure from 9:00 p.m. on October 26th to 
6:00 a.m. on October 27th. The SCDOT will post signage notifying traffic of the detour. A map is 
provided which details the area of the street closure, as well as the detour route.  
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